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January 16th, 1923

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.C.M.G.,

Principal, McGill University. 

Dear Sir Arthur;

■ Very many thanks for your letter to Dr. Lockwood 

in answer to his request that McGill should 

to secure the Nobel Prize for Dr. Banting, 

and fully appreciate the position that you take in regard 

matter, and thank you very much for letting me know.

It was a great pleasure to see something of you 

I hope we may have the opportunity before very long

co-operate to endeavour

I can quite understand

to the

yesterday.

of seeing you in Toronto.

Yours sincerely, ■~ A
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